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May, 2022 report 

 

Over the past year activities on the playing field have been getting back to 

normal.  Three football teams have played throughout the season in their 

various leagues.  

A shed has been purchased to be used for storage by the Youth Club and 

football teams. This has been placed beside the Pavilion. The boiler has just 

received refurbishment!  

The Youth Club has just started back now the weather is getting better.  This is 

well attended with between 15 to 20 children, this number will increase as 

weather improves. 

The access to the playing field using the bridge from the pavement requires 

work. We are aware of this and are waiting a quotation for this work to be 

undertaken.  

As soon as the weather improves the Speedway will  commence.  

We are aware that the play area needs urgent attention.  Hopefully this will 

take place this year. The car park also needs urgent attention, Wally Binder will 

be putting down ‘shavings’ this week, this will fill the holes.  A more permanent 

fix is required.  

The playing field will be used for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations.  A 

beacon will be lit Thursday evening 2nd June on the playing field, then  on 

Sunday 5th June the playing field will be used for further Jubilee celebrations. 

 


